
This email is to voice my most strenuous OPPOSITION to HB 4145.  This bill has such 
an outlandishly broad definition "family member" that it makes it possible for a vindictive 
person who claims to be a partner of a gun owner to falsely have his gun rights taken 
from him.  Please DO NOT pass this bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Arnold Anderson  
1375 82nd Avenue SE 
Salem, Oregon  97317 
 


